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Important Dates for your Calendar 

Young Theatre New Brunswick Feb. 16th  

Book Fair Feb. 18-20th 

Pink Shirt Day Feb. 25th  

March Break Mar. 2-6th 

SES Book Fair - This Week! 
The book fair will be open on  Wed Feb 18th 8:30am-3:00pm 

     Thurs Feb 19th 8:30am-5:00pm 

     Friday Feb 20th  8:30am-12:00pm 

  

The theme for 

this book fair is 

Under the Sea!   
Our book fair 

will have a new 

location in 

Room 187, 

across from 

Mme. Fillmore's 

classroom at 

the very end of  

the grade three 

wing.  

For more infor-

mation on the 

book fair or to 

see some other 

book titles that 

will be on sale, 

visit  
 
http://scholastics.ca/

bookfairs/

featuredbooks2.php 

 

 

Grade 3 Program  

Information 
Any grade 2 parent who was 

unable to make it to the Grade 

3 program information eve-

ning at SMS this past week, 

and is interested in receiving 

information on the French Im-

mersion program should con-

tact Mr. Bobbitt at the school.  

Please call the office (432-

2019) and we will send home 

a program brochure that 

would have been distributed 

at the information session. 

The registration forms for 

grade 3 will be coming home 

in the next week and parents 

usually have until the March 

Break to get the registration 

forms back. 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/asd-s/1817/Pages/default.aspx
http://scholastics.ca/bookfairs/featuredbooks2.php
http://scholastics.ca/bookfairs/featuredbooks2.php
http://scholastics.ca/bookfairs/featuredbooks2.php


SES Home and School Association 

For the wonderful support expressed through your efforts, cards, 

snacks, classroom support and appreciation dinner this past week 

as part of Staff appreciation week!  Your generosity is very much 

appreciated! 

 

 

Thank you from the 

SES Staff 2014-2015 
 

 

 

 



 

Pink Shirt Day  - Feb. 25th  
Pink Shirt Day began in 2007 after two Nova Scotia teenagers encouraged their 
fellow students to wear pink T-shirts in support of a pupil who was being bullied. 
Since then, schools, businesses and communities across Canada have recog-
nized this day. 
The provincial government of New Brunswick is encouraging everyone to take a 
stand against bullying within our schools, communities and work-
places.  AWARENESS of anti-bullying initiatives is key to fostering respect and 
tolerance for all members of our population and creates safe and healthy envi-
ronments for both learning and working. 

School Skating Schedule—Updated 

  9am – 9:45am  9:45am-10:30am   
Feb. 11th        1/2M & 1H & 2Ba          2Mu./2Bu/2Br. 
  9am – 9:45am  9:45am-10:30am  10:30am-11:15am 
Feb. 17th KR & KMu   KD & KMc.   1H, 1B, 1Mac. 
  9am – 10:00am  10am-11am 
Feb. 25th  2Br. & 2Bu.   2Mu., 2Ba, 1/2Mo   
  9am – 9:45am  9:45am-10:30am 
Mar. 10th      3Bo/3F/&3’s from               KR & KM 
                    3/4D 
  9am – 9:45am  9:45am-10:30am 

Mar. 11th       3McC. & 3/4D.                    3Bo & 3F.  
  9am – 9:45am  9:45am-10:30am   
Mar. 13th   KD & KMc.                1Mac. & 1B 



NB Report Card Pilot  
Over the next 2 years K-8 schools in New Brunswick will be implementing a new report card for their stu-
dents.  Currently, there is a pilot project of the report card taking place in the ASD-W.  Since this is a pilot 
there may be changes to the overall reporting process prior to full implementation in the other 3 districts. 


